June 20, 1969

Dr. James Sutherland
402 East Third Street
Flint, Michigan 48503

Dear Dr. Sutherland:

It was with great pleasure that we received the two
m anuscripts you were kind enough to send us. We are
devoting every spare moment we have to its examination,
and we shall soon contact a reputable appraiser to set
at least a tentative value on them.

He will submit the appraisals to you at the earliest
possible moment, and hope we may be able to discuss any
questions you may have concerning them.

He certainly understand the sentiments you express
in your letter of June 16, and ®preciate how much the
manuscripts wean to you. This makes the prospect of the
gift an even more generous gesture.

May you enjoy the best of health in soul and body.
With blessings,

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN
Primate
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